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22 July 2008
Colin Neal
Chairman
DacProv Ltd

Dear Colin,

Healthcare Centre

Thank you for your letter of 9 July.  As you requested, I have discussed the matters you raised with DacCom’s Executive Committee, which has instructed me as follows.

We understand your concern regarding conflicts of interest, and we share the view implied in your letter; that members of our organisations should behave with absolute integrity in dealing with such conflicts.
I am pleased to be able to give you some assurance regarding the subject of your letter.  As you know, the PCT is the commissioner for the Healthcare Centre.  DacCom’s role in this activity is minimal.  In their capacity as members of the DacCom Executive, we would not expect either Gerry Bulger or Mary McMinn to have access to privileged information relating to the Healthcare Centre procurement.  This applies also to Mary in her role as acting PBC Support Manager.  However, should such a situation arise, there is in place a comprehensive protocol for conflicts of interest, and we would expect this to be followed.
We will, of course, take appropriate action in the event of any clear breach of the protocol.

I hope this response is satisfactory.  It is an important matter and we appreciate you giving us the opportunity to discuss your concerns.

With best regards

Mark Jones

On behalf of the Executive Committee
DacCom PbC Ltd.  Registered in England & Wales No. 5697390
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Directors Z Hurst, A M C McMinn
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